
To whom it may concern, 

I am writing to share that I oppose the 10% expansion and ask that the county reconsider letting 

large corporations take over the land in our county. Especially folks who don’t know this place 

or care for our small town values. Not only am I concerned about the land and water. I fear that 

greed is the new cool here like in the rest of the state. 

Thank you! 

 

--Sarah Marr 


